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Comments: As a resident that is in the process of building my home in the Village of Oak Creek, I was unaware

of this proposed Transmission Line Project from McGuireville Rd to Oak Creek so I have not previously stated my

fierce objection to this project.  I'm blown away that an above ground Transmission Line project in this area would

have even gotten as far as it has.  We have a responsibility to preserve this National Treasure and the views of

Sedona.  I meet people that come from around the world to visit this magical place and we are willing to allow

APS to come in and destroy it with their visual pollution? I moved to the area for it's peaceful qualities.  If I wanted

visual pollution, I would have gone to a city.  The proximity of this proposed line to the current line would not

allow for any redundancy in the event of a fire given they are so close to each other.  I have never heard a

resident complain about the lack of inconsistent power service and residents here do not want the additional line.

If APS wants to do this project, please make them put these lines underground.  We have enough fire risk in the

area with concerns for evacuation routes to begin with.  Please do not allow APS to move forward with their

current plans as is.  Thank you for your consideration.


